ADDENDUM #3
July , 2018

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR REGIONAL BIOSOLIDS FACILITY
NAUGATUCK, CONNECTICUT

Response to Questions

1. Does the Borough have any existing Geotchnical Investigation
Reports and/or soil boring information for the proposed 2 acre
sludge espansion site, the WWTP site or any adjacent areas? If so,
could the Borough share those reports with the Proposers?

Limited geotechnical information is available on a nearby fuel cell site.
Please see the Borough’s web site for this RFP.

2. We would like to schedule a site visit to access/walk the proposed 2
acre sludge expansion site. Is that possible through coordination
with you? Yes, please call or email Jim Stewart (contact information in
the RFP) to set up a date, time.

3. Could the Borough provide the Proposers a site civil drawing or
drawings showing existing utilities (water, electric, natural gas, etc.)
and yard piping for the purpose of interconnection with the new
Biosolids Facility? Available drawings are provided in the Borough'’s
web site for this RFP.



